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April 10 – April 14
 
First Grade Parents,
 	
	Holy Week is my favorite time of the year! I so love celebrating these days before Easter and focusing on the history and traditions of the Triduum! 

	This week we will embrace the blessing that we have in attending a Catholic school and will spend quite a bit of time specifically on Holy Week activities. Therefore, we will not have a spelling test this week. Since it is a short week, we will also not have a Bible verse to memorize.

	We are hosting Mass on Wednesday. If your child is singing in the choir this week, please have him/her in the church by 7:30 for a final practice. Please send in a non-perishable food item or a toiletry item for our offering.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	 Thank you to the Fitterer Family for providing snacks this week. The Perez Family will be providing snacks the week we return from Easter Break.

	I think that’s it.

	Have a most Blessed Easter!!! Enjoy your Easter Break!  
	

 May God Bless You,
 Mrs. Stevason                
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